Zimsec June 2013 History Paper 2
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search start by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we provide the ebook
compilations in this website. It will totally ease you to see guide zimsec june
2013 history paper 2 as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in fact want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method
can be every best area within net connections. If you set sights on to download
and install the zimsec june 2013 history paper 2, it is extremely easy then,
since currently we extend the link to purchase and create bargains to download
and install zimsec june 2013 history paper 2 correspondingly simple!
Unsettled Janet McIntosh 2016-04-26 "In 1963, Kenya gained independence from
Britain, ending nearly seventy years of white colonial rule. While tens of
thousands of whites relocated outside Kenya for what they hoped would be better
prospects, many stayed. Over the past decade, however, protests, scandals, and
upheavals have unsettled families with colonial origins, reminding them of the
tenuousness of their Kenyan identity. In this book, Janet McIntosh looks at the
lives and dilemmas of settler descendants living in postindependence Kenya.
From clinging to a lost colonial identity to embracing a new Kenyan
nationality, the public face of white Kenyans has undergone changes fraught
with ambiguity. Drawing on fieldwork and interviews, McIntosh focuses on their
discourses and narratives, asking: What stories do settler descendants tell
about their claims to belong in Kenya? How do they situate themselves vis-a-vis
the colonial past and anticolonial sentiment, phrasing and rephrasing their
memories and judgments as they seek a position they feel is ethically
acceptable? With her respondents straining to defend their entitlements in the
face of mounting Kenyan rhetorics of ancestry and autochthony, McIntosh
explores their contradictory and diverse responses: moral double consciousness,
aspirations to uplift the nation, ideological blind spots, denial, and selfdoubt. Ranging from land rights to language, from romantic intimacy to the
African occult, Unsettled offers a unique perspective on whiteness in a
postcolonial context and a groundbreaking theory of elite subjectivity"-Provided by publisher.
Leaving so Many Behind Godfrey Kanyenze 2022-03-31 In this accessible and
authoritative book, Godfrey Kanyenze provides a comprehensive and far-reaching
analysis of the socio-economic development in Zimbabwe in light of the
expanding authoritarianism and the ongoing destruction of democratic
institutions during the four decades after independence. Kanyenze describes the
various phases of the socio-economic development starting with 1980 when the
people of Zimbabwe saw their hard-won independence and new democracy as a
promise for a "better life for all". Kanyenze highlights how by dismantling all
barriers of economic and legal restraint, and that despite being necessary, The
land reform programme put the political and financial interests of the elite
before those of the people which continues to this day. Kanyenze reveals the
governmental attacks on civil society, and notes how economic policy was not
even part of an "authoritarian bargain", an implicit arrangement between ruling
elites and citizens whereby citizens relinquish political freedom in exchange
for public goods. And he concludes this analysis with a current update of
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Zimbabwe today, where citizens have nothing -neither political freedom nor
public goods. This impressive and gripping account of an authoritarian
capitalist system and a country in decline is a must-read for students,
researchers, policymakers and those who want to better understand how politics
and the economy, interests, conflicts, and power work together.
Livelihoods of Ethnic Minorities in Rural Zimbabwe Kirk Helliker
The Palgrave Encyclopedia of Imperialism and Anti-Imperialism Immanuel Ness
2016-04-29 The Palgrave Encyclopedia Imperialism and Anti-Imperialism
objectively presents the prominent themes, epochal events, theoretical
explanations, and historical accounts of imperialism from 1776 to the present.
It is the most historically and academically comprehensive examination of the
subject to date.
State Food Crimes Rhoda E. Howard-Hassmann 2016-08-31 Discusses government
policies that cause malnutrition or starvation in North Korea, Zimbabwe,
Venezuela, and the West Bank and Gaza.
Justiciability of Human Rights Law in Domestic Jurisdictions Alice Diver
2015-12-15 This collection of 16 essays by 19 contributors calls into question
the notion of domestic justiciability across a wide range of human rights
issues, such as health, human dignity, criminal justice, property and
transitional democracy. The authors offer critical analyses of a number of
rights frameworks, focusing in considerable detail upon specific countries
(e.g. Libya, Colombia, Ireland, the United Kingdom, Northern Ireland, South
Africa, Nigeria, Zimbabwe, Kenya, India) and regions (e.g. Europe, Africa) to
highlight the various challenges which continue to vex human rights advocates
and scholars. In doing so they pinpoint some of the major tensions that still
exist within developing and developed jurisdictions, via a myriad range of
perspectives. The essays collectively present a diverse assortment of themes
unified by a single ‘golden thread’ – that of the domestic interpretations
given to human rights protections. They raise questions as to how such rights
might be made substantive at the level of domestic implementation, and query
the extent to which these rights can, or even should, be enforced by the
courts. The potential strains in the relationship between human rights and the
rule of law, is further called into question by another central theme: that of
human dignity. A fundamental dilemma arises in respect of the extent to which a
‘right’ to dignity can best be promoted, protected or monitored by domestic
decision-makers. Similar issues are apparent within the context of the
protection of those human rights which increasingly tend to engage social,
political or economic considerations and interests. Whilst these arguments are
often framed principally in terms of ‘rights,’ the collective message that
emerges from this book is that such rights may often be, in fact, essentially
non-justiciable. Readers of this text will perhaps feel compelled to reflect
carefully and fully upon what it tells us about human rights law generally, and
the extent to which such rights may be truly amenable to adjudication by the
courts.
We Need New Names NoViolet Bulawayo 2013-05-21 A remarkable literary debut-shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize! The unflinching and powerful story of a
young girl's journey out of Zimbabwe and to America. Darling is only ten years
old, and yet she must navigate a fragile and violent world. In Zimbabwe,
Darling and her friends steal guavas, try to get the baby out of young Chipo's
belly, and grasp at memories of Before. Before their homes were destroyed by
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paramilitary policemen, before the school closed, before the fathers left for
dangerous jobs abroad. But Darling has a chance to escape: she has an aunt in
America. She travels to this new land in search of America's famous abundance
only to find that her options as an immigrant are perilously few. NoViolet
Bulawayo's debut calls to mind the great storytellers of displacement and
arrival who have come before her--from Junot Diaz to Zadie Smith to J.M.
Coetzee--while she tells a vivid, raw story all her own.
Grid-locked African Economic Sovereignty Warikandwa, Tapiwa Victor 2019-02-06
The emergent so-called “Fourth Industrial Revolution” is regarded by some as a
panacea for bringing about development to Africans. This book dismisses this
flawed reasoning. Surfacing how “investors” are actually looting and plundering
Africa; how the industrial internet of things, the gig economies, digital
economies and cryptocurrencies breach African political and economic
sovereignty, the book pioneers what can be called anticipatory economics –
which anticipate the future of economies. It is argued that the future of
Africans does not necessarily require degrowth, postgrowth, postdevelopment,
postcapitalism or sharing/solidarity economies: it requires attention to ageold questions about African ownership and control of their resources. Investors
have to invest in ensuring that Africans own and control their resources.
Further, it is pointed out that the historical imperial structural creation of
forced labour is increasingly morphing into what we call the structural
creation of forced leisure which is no less lethal for Africans. Because both
the structural creation of forced labour and the structural creation of forced
leisure are undergirded by transnational neo-imperial plunder, theft, robbery,
looting and dispossession of Africans, this book goes beyond the simplistic
arguments that Euro-America developed due to the industrial revolutions.
Transnational Land Grabs and Restitution in an Age of the (De-)Militarised New
Scramble for Africa: A Pan African Socio-Legal Warikandwa, Tapiwa V. 2017-09-26
One of the fundamental challenges in deconstructing, rethinking and remaking
the world from a Pan African vantage point is that some captives have tended to
delight in the warmth of the [imperial] predator’s mouth. In other words, some
captives forget that the imperial predator’s mouth gets warm because empire is
eating and heating up from prey on the continent. (De-)Militarisation,
Transnational Land Grabs and Restitution in an Age of the New Scramble for
Africa: A Pan African Socio-Legal Perspective is a book that knocks on key
aspects relating to land, militarisation, a PostAfrican World Order and a
chaotic Post-God World Order, which require critical scholarly and policy
attention in the quest to free Africa from centuries-old imperial depredations.
The book carefully navigates the imperial entrapments which are designed to
focus African attention only on decolonising African minds without also
engaging in the [imperially more unsettling] decolonisation of African
materialities.
Infrastructures for Peace in Sub-Saharan Africa Mediel Hove 2019-06-14 Cultures
of violence are characteristic of many countries in sub-Saharan Africa and
attempts to move towards cultures of peace have often proved difficult and
ineffectual. And yet, the wide variations in levels of violence within and
between countries show that it is not inevitable; rather, it is the result of
choices made at individual, community and societal levels. This book examines
the potential of peace infrastructures as vehicles to strengthen and spread
progress towards cultures of peace. Peace infrastructures vary hugely in
sophistication and level. The examples examined in this book range from tiny
structures which help resolve conflicts between individuals and within
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community organisations, peace committees which serve local communities, peace
education and peace club programmes in schools, mediation mechanisms to prevent
election violence and to ministries of peace to coordinate government and nongovernment efforts in peacemaking and peacebuilding. The overall finding is
that the development of peace infrastructures at all levels has great potential
to build cultures of peace. 1. It is the only book available which documents
the experience and potential of nonviolence in post-independence sub-Saharan
Africa. 2. It makes a persuasive case for the development of various peace
infrastructures in order to make peace sustainable. 3. It explains how
strategic planning can be utilised, both to bring about change and to
institutionalise it.
Private Print Media, the State and Politics in Colonial and Post-Colonial
Zimbabwe Sylvester Dombo 2017-10-14 This book examines the role played by two
popular private newspapers in the struggle for democracy in Zimbabwe, one case
from colonial Rhodesia and the other from the post-colonial era. It argues
that, operating under oppressive political regimes and in the dearth of
credible opposition political parties or as a platform for opposition political
parties, the African Daily News, between 1956-1964, and the Daily News, between
1999-2003, played an essential role in opening up spaces for political freedom
in the country. Both newspapers were ultimately shut down by the respective
government of the time. The newspapers allowed reading publics the opportunity
to participate in politics by providing a daily analytical alternative, to that
offered by the government and the state media, in relation to the respective
political crises that unfolded in each of these periods. The book further
examines both the information policies pursued by the different governments and
the way these affected the functioning of private media in their quest to
provide an "ideal" public sphere. It explores issues of ownership, funding and
editorial policies in reference to each case and how these affected the
production of news and issue coverage. It considers issues of class and
geography in shaping public response. It also focuses on state reactions to the
activities of these newspapers and how these, in turn, affected the activities
of private media actors. Finally, it considers the cases together to consider
the meanings of the closing down of these newspapers during the two eras under
discussion and contributes to the debates about print media vis-à-vis the new
forms of media that have come to the fore.
A History of the Water Hyacinth in Africa Jeremiah Mutio Kitunda 2017-11-17
This work of environmental history examines the political, economic, and
ecological consequences of the spread of the water hyacinth in Africa. It also
analyzes how the plant migrated to the continent through human agency and
investigates the various ways in which Africans have responded to the resulting
challenges and opportunities.
Journalism, Democracy, and Human Rights in Zimbabwe Bruce Mutsvairo 2019-11-29
Journalism, Democracy, and Human Rights in Zimbabwe provides an empirical
analysis of Zimbabwe’s ongoing state of affairs. Bruce Mutsvairo and Cleophas
T. Muneri examine the intersection between journalism, democracy, and human
rights to historicize and critique past successes and failures that have played
out in Zimbabwe’s past, as well as interrogate future challenges that await the
nation’s quest for democratization. The authors examine what role citizen
journalists, human rights activists, professional journalists, and social media
dissents could potentially play toward ending the country’s current adversity.
Scholars of journalism, media studies, communication, African studies, and
political science will find this book particularly useful.
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New Millennium Woes and Livelihood Struggles in Africa Peter Thomas 2021-05-19
One of the oldest survival pursuits undertaken by the weak and the downtrodden
people across the world has been begging. Going back to the ancient Christian
biblical times up to the present epoch as well as across varying spatial
settings, in situations of trouble and tribulations, parts of various
communities have resorted to beggary to either overcome immediate adversities
or longer term calamities. Drawing on insights from two polar theoretical
lenses of Social Constructionism and Social Deconstructionism, and guided by a
pithy study of the begging across the African continent especially by
Zimbabweans, this book troubles the various contours related to the subject of
begging. Inter alia, the book considers the concept of begging, the causes of
the prevalence of begging across the world and particularly among Zimbabweans,
the challenges and benefits associated with the pursuit of alms, the impact of
begging in foreign lands as well as some of the strategies that beggars employ
to maximize their collections and/ or profits. What can be discerned from the
book is that for many, begging is one of the last resort undertakings with low
pickings. However, from a utilitarian perspective, begging has helped to
sustain the impoverished livelihoods of Zimbabweans, both inside and outside
the borders of the country since the advent of a debilitating crisis
experienced from the turn of the new millennium. On the whole, this book seeks
to provoke further researches on an important socio-economic area that affects
many African communities but has so far been scantily researched. The book is
handy for students and practitioners in economic history, African studies,
economics, risk and disaster management, social anthropology, political
science, and development studies.
Zimbabwe's Military: Examining its Veto Power in the Transition to Democracy,
2008-2013 Rupiya, Martin R. 2013-10-14 Political transition and democratisation
challenges have been noted in African countries including Angola, Burkina Faso,
Kenya, Mali, and the Democratic Republic of the Congo, resulting in the African
Union (AU) intervening on behalf of citizens, using tried-and-tested mechanisms
of imposing a power-sharing agreement to preside over a transitional period,
during which there are key changes to the constitution and the political
conduct of the incumbency, and partisan institutions are weaned from seeking to
perpetuate the status quo. This book focuses on Zimbabwe's military and its
perceived veto power in the transition to democratisation from 2008 until 2013.
The objective was to analyse, monitor and comment on the unique democratic
transformational challenges faced by Zimbabwe's Government of National Unity.
One of the book's key findings is that every time partisan forces carry out an
operation in the name of a political party, there is a direct correlation in
which the same loses its national character. This is the context of the
challenge facing Zimbabwean forces when used for partisan gain and why the
Southern African Development Community (SADC), in its last communique in Maputo
on 15 June 2013, sought to compel a written undertaking from the generals that
they would desist from playing a direct role in the politics of the country.
The AU had earlier expressed its deep regret when faced with the results of
serious human rights abuses that were committed with impunity.
Displacement Economies in Africa Amanda Hammar 2014-05-08 Large-scale
displacement - whether caused by war, state-related political or development
projects, different forms of political violence, structural crisis, or even
natural disasters - evokes many stereotyped assumptions about those forcibly
displaced or emplaced. At the same time there is a problematic lack of
attention paid to the diversity of actors, strategies and practices that
reshape the world in the face (and chronic aftermath) of dramatic moments of
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violent dislocation. In this highly original volume, based on empirical case
studies from across sub-Saharan Africa, the authors reveal the paradoxical
effects, both intended and unexpected, that displacement produces, and that
manifest themselves in displacement economies. An important contribution to a
topic of growing scholarly and policy interest.
Mugabeism? Sabelo J. Ndlovu-Gatsheni 2015-12-26 What is distinctive about this
book is its interdisciplinary approach towards deciphering the complex meanings
of President Gabriel Mugabe of Zimbabwe making it possible to evaluate Mugabe
from a historical, political, philosophical, gender, literal and decolonial
perspectives. It is concerned with capturing various meanings of Mugabeism.
The Return of Food Tawodzera, Godfrey 2016-06-14 The nadir of Zimbabwe's
political and economic crisis in 2008 coincided with the implementation of a
baseline household food security survey in Harare by AFSUN. This survey found
that households in low income urban areas in Zimbabwe's capital were far worse
off in terms of all the food insecurity and poverty indicators than households
in the other 10 Southern African cities surveyed by AFSUN. The central question
addressed in this report is whether food security in Zimbabwe's urban centres
has improved. AFSUN conducted a follow-up survey in 2012 that allows for direct
longitudinal comparisons of continuity and change. The status of household food
security in low-income neighbourhoods in Harare was improved in 2012 relative
to 2008, and yet persistently high rates of severe food insecurity demonstrate
that the daily need to access adequate food continued to be a major challenge.
'The key lesson for policymakers is that even in the context of overall
economic improvement, food insecurity remains endemic among the poorest
segments of the urban population. Households are already accustomed to drawing
on resources outside of the formal economy and improvements in employment
income have not reversed that trend. These alternative livelihood strategies
should therefore be considered as a normal part of urban life and supported
with state resources that can improve access to food for the most marginalized
groups.
Post-colonial struggles for a democratic Southern Africa Carolyn Bassett
2017-06-26 National liberation, one of the grand narratives of the twentieth
century, has left a weighty legacy of unfulfilled dreams. This book explores
the ongoing struggle for legitimate, accountable political leaders in
postcolonial Southern Africa, focussing on dilemmas arising when ex-liberation
movements form the governments. While the spread of multi-party democracy to
most countries in the region is to be celebrated, democratic practice often has
been superficial - a limited, elitist politics that relies on the symbols of
the liberation struggle to legitimate de facto one-party rule and authoritarian
practices. Using country cases from Tanzania, Swaziland, Zimbabwe, South Africa
and Zambia, the collection explores three subthemes relevant to postcolonial
governance in Southern Africa: how the struggle for liberation shapes the
character of political transformation, the nature of rule in one-party dominant
states headed by former liberation movements, and the processes of governance
and resistance in post-liberation contexts. This book was published as a
special issue of the Journal of Contemporary African Studies.
African Museums in the Making Mawere, Munyaradzi 2015-04-02 One of the central
theoretical and practical issues in post-colonial Africa is the relevance,
nature, and politics at play in the management of museum institutions on the
continent. Most African museums were established during the 19th and 20th
centuries as European imperialists were spreading their colonial tentacles
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across the continent. The attainment of political independence has done little
to undo or correct the obnoxious situation. Most African countries continue to
practice colonial museology despite surging scholarship and calls by some Afrocentric and critical scholars the world over to address the quandaries on the
continent's museum institutions. There is thus an unresolved struggle between
the past and the present in the management of museums in Africa. In countries
such as Zimbabwe, the struggle in museum management has been precipitated by
the sharp economic downturn that has gripped the country since the turn of the
millennium. In view of all these glitches, this book tackles the issue of the
management of heritage in Zimbabwe. The book draws on the findings by scholars
and researchers from different academic orientations and backgrounds to advance
the thesis that museums and museology in Zimbabwe face problems of epic
proportions that require urgent attention. It makes insightful suggestions on
possible solutions to the tapestry of the inexorably enigmatic amalgam of
complex problems haunting museum institutions in Zimbabwe, calling for a
radical transformation of museology as a discipline in the process. This book
should appeal to policy makers, scholars, researchers and students from
disciplines such as museology, archaeology, social-cultural anthropology, and
culture and heritage studies.
National Healing, Integration and Reconciliation in Zimbabwe Ezra Chitando
2019-12-20 This book brings together scholars from diverse backgrounds to
provide interdisciplinary perspectives on national healing, integration, and
reconciliation in Zimbabwe. Taking into account the complex nature of healing
across moral, political, economic, cultural, psychological, and spiritual
dimensions of communities and the nation, the chapters discuss approaches,
disparities, tensions, and solutions to healing and reconciliation within a
multidisciplinary framework. Arguing that Zimbabwe’s development agenda is
severely compromised by the dominance of violence and militancy, the
contributors analyse the challenges, possibilities and opportunities for
national healing. This book will be of interest to scholars of African studies,
conflict and reconciliation, and development studies.
Transnational Land Grabs and Restitution in an Age of the (De-)Militarised New
Scramble for Africa: A Pan African Socio-Legal V. Warikandwa 2017-09-26 One of
the fundamental challenges in deconstructing, rethinking and remaking the world
from a Pan African vantage point is that some captives have tended to delight
in the warmth of the [imperial] predator’s mouth. In other words, some captives
forget that the imperial predator’s mouth gets warm because empire is eating
and heating up from prey on the continent. (De-)Militarisation, Transnational
Land Grabs and Restitution in an Age of the New Scramble for Africa: A Pan
African Socio-Legal Perspective is a book that knocks on key aspects relating
to land, militarisation, a PostAfrican World Order and a chaotic Post-God World
Order, which require critical scholarly and policy attention in the quest to
free Africa from centuries-old imperial depredations. The book carefully
navigates the imperial entrapments which are designed to focus African
attention only on decolonising African minds without also engaging in the
[imperially more unsettling] decolonisation of African materialities.
Multidisciplinary Perspectives on Zimbabwe’s Liberation Struggle Munyaradzi
Nyakudya 2022-11-15 This book provides a timely reconceptualization of
Zimbabwe’s anti- colonial liberation struggle, resisting simple binaries in
favour of more nuanced, critical analysis. Most historiographies characterize
Zimbabwe’s liberation struggle as being defined by simple bifurcations along
racial, ethnic, class and ideological perspectives. This book argues that the
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nationalist struggle is far more complex than such simple configurations would
suggest, and that many actors have been overlooked in the analysis. The book
broadens our understanding by analysing the roles of a wide range of political
figures, organizations, and members of the military, as well as the media and
the often overlooked part that women played. Over the course of the book, the
contributors also reflect on the ways in which revolutionary figures have been
repainted as “sellouts”, in particular by the ZANU PF ruling party, and what
that means for the country’s interpretation of their recent past. Highlighting
in particular, the expertise of leading scholars from within Zimbabwe, across a
range of disciplines, this book will be of interest to researchers of African
history, politics and postcolonial studies.
Guns, Guerillas, and the Great Leader Benjamin R. Young 2021-04-06 Far from
always having been an isolated nation and a pariah state in the international
community, North Korea exercised significant influence among Third World
nations during the Cold War era. With one foot in the socialist Second World
and the other in the anticolonial Third World, North Korea occupied a unique
position as both a postcolonial nation and a Soviet client state, and sent
advisors to assist African liberation movements, trained anti-imperialist
guerilla fighters, and completed building projects in developing countries.
State-run media coverage of events in the Third World shaped the worldview of
many North Koreans and helped them imagine a unified anti-imperialist front
that stretched from the boulevards of Pyongyang to the streets of the Gaza
Strip and the beaches of Cuba. This book tells the story of North Korea's
transformation in the Third World from model developmental state to reckless
terrorist nation, and how Pyongyang's actions, both in the Third World and on
the Korean peninsula, ultimately backfired against the Kim family regime's
foreign policy goals. Based on multinational and multi-archival research, this
book examines the intersection of North Korea's domestic and foreign policies
and the ways in which North Korea's developmental model appealed to the
decolonizing world.
Disability and Sexuality in Zimbabwe Christine Peta 2017-10-25 Disabled women
represent one of the most marginalised minority groups in the world, hence they
are largely silent while their sexuality is ignored, suppressed, forbidden and
buried underneath the carpet. Until recently, most of the Global Northern
published literature on the subject of the sexuality of disabled women has
predominantly been constructed from hearsay and second-hand narratives in
studies which draw from the perspectives of parents, service providers and
advocates, without much consultation of the relevant women. By facilitating the
voice of disabled women in Zimbabwe and illuminating their experiences of
sexuality, this book hopes to shift the experiences of sexuality of disabled
women from the periphery of society to the fore. Disability and Sexuality in
Zimbabwe presents original research on an issue that is thus far not found in
local research data. Whilst addressing the paucity of literature on the
subject, the book informs policy and practice and enhances the existing body of
knowledge by making recommendations towards the development of a disability and
sexuality framework that is rooted in the African context. This book is of
interest to students and scholars of African studies, disability studies,
sociology, psychology, social work, nursing, education studies, geography,
women’s and gender studies and interdisciplinary studies. Additional audiences
include a wide range of health, social care, and educational professionals and
practitioners, as well donors, disabled people’s organisations, charities,
government departments, NGOs, supranational organisations, and policy makers
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Why States Recover Greg Mills 2015-01-03 State failure takes many forms.
Somalia offers one extreme. The country's prolonged civil war led to the
collapse of central authority, with state control devolving to warlord-led
factions that competed for the spoils of local commerce, political power, and
international aid. Malawi, on the other hand, is at the other end of the scale.
During President Bingu's second term in office, the country's economy collapsed
as a result of poor policies and Bingu's brand of personal politics. On the
surface, Malawi's economy seemed largely stable; underneath, however, the
polity was fractured and the economy broken. In between these two extremes of
state failure are all manner of examples, many of which Mills explores in the
fascinating and profoundly personal Why States Recover. Throughout he returns
to his key questions: how do countries recover? What roles should both insiders
and outsiders play to aid that process? Drawing on research in more than thirty
countries, and incorporating interviews with a dozen leaders, Mills examines
state failure and identifies instances of recovery in Latin America, Asia, and
Africa. For anyone interested in the reasons behind states' failure, and
remedies to ensure future economic stability, it is important reading.
South Africa-- the Present as History John S. Saul 2014 Analyses the roots of
power, patriarchy, ecological destruction and capitalist dynamics, of antiapartheid resistance and of on-going movements against inequality and injustice
in contemporary South Africa, to show how its contemporary realities are rooted
in its past history and earlier struggles for independence. Short-listed for
the Deutscher Prize 2014
Opportunities and Pitfalls of Corporate Social Responsibility Shame Mugova
2019-05-30 This book addresses key aspects of corporate social responsibility
(CSR) and explores them from a variety of perspectives in a case study on the
Marange diamond mines in Zimbabwe. The business case of the Marange mines is
presented to demonstrate the challenge of practicing social responsibility
while considering and balancing the needs of a developing nation, environmental
protection, community involvement and international business. Lessons learned
from the case study will help business leaders and strategists in developing
countries and multinational corporations to better understand and employ CSR
principles so as to enhance sustainability and social impact. Further, the book
provides a unique combination of academic, industrial and local approaches.
Empire, Global Coloniality and African Subjectivity Sabelo J. Ndlovu-Gatsheni
2013-06-30 Global imperial designs, which have been in place since conquest by
western powers, did not suddenly evaporate after decolonization. Global
coloniality as a leitmotif of the empire became the order of the day, with its
invisible technologies of subjugation continuing to reproduce Africa's
subaltern position, a position characterized by perceived deficits ranging from
a lack of civilization, a lack of writing and a lack of history to a lack of
development, a lack of human rights and a lack of democracy. The author's
sharply critical perspective reveals how this epistemology of alterity has kept
Africa ensnared within colonial matrices of power, serving to justify external
interventions in African affairs, including the interference with liberation
struggles and disregard for African positions. Evaluating the quality of
African responses and available options, the author opens up a new horizon that
includes cognitive justice and new humanism.
Prophets, Profits and the Bible in Zimbabwe Ezra Chitando 2014-04-17
Cultures of Change in Contemporary Zimbabwe Oliver Nyambi 2021-11-05 This book
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investigates how culture is used to reflect on change in Zimbabwe, focusing
predominantly on Mnangagwa’s 2017 coup, but also uncovering deeper roots for
how renewal and transition are conceived in the country. Since Emmerson
Mnangagwa ousted Robert Mugabe in 2017, he has been keen to define his ‘Second
Republic’ or ‘New Dispensation’ with a rhetoric of change and a rejection of
past political and economic cultures. This multi- and inter-disciplinary volume
looks to the (social) media, language/discourse, theatre, images, political
speeches, and literary fiction and non-fiction to see how they have reflected
on this time of unprecedented upheaval. The book argues that themes of selfrenewal stretch right back to the formative years of the ZANU PF, and that
despite the longevity of Mugabe’s tenure, the latest transition can be seen as
part of a complex and protracted layering of post-colonial social, economic and
political changes. Providing an innovative investigation of how political
change in Zimbabwe is reflected on in cultural texts and products, this book
will be of interest to researchers across African history, literature,
politics, culture, and post-colonial studies.
The Green State in Africa Carl Death 2016-01-01 A provocative reassessment of
the relationship between states and environmental politics in Africa From
climate-related risks such as crop failure and famine to longer-term concerns
about sustainable urbanization, environmental justice, and biodiversity
conservation, African states face a range of environmental issues. As Carl
Death demonstrates, the ways in which they are addressing them have important
political ramifications, and challenge current understandings of green
politics. Death draws on almost a decade of research to reveal how central
African environmental politics are to the transformation of African states.
Mugabeism after Mugabe? Duri, Fidelis Peter Thomas 2019-10-22 Arguably, one of
the long waited political handover of power, globally, happened in November
2017 in Zimbabwe when the former and now late 37- year long serving and
divisive President, Robert Gabriel Mugabe was forced out of power by a
combination of forces that were spearheaded by the military’s Operation Restore
Legacy. Mugabe’s departure ushered in President Emmerson Dambudzo Mnangagwa’s
reign. This transition has variously been characterised as marking the
inauguration of the Second Republic or New Dispensation or as heralding a new
Zimbabwe that is ‘Open for Business’. From the moment of the investiture of
President Mnangagwa’s government, anticipations of seismic changes to the order
of doing business by both the incoming government and the larger Zimbabwean
society in general, were extremely high. There was an expectation that
international cooperation with global partners, especially in the West, would
be restored alongside the reinvigoration of a near comatose domestic economy.
But, did this ever happen? This volume interrogates the impact of the
introduction of the Mnangagwa administration from November 2017. The book seeks
to broadly dissect and troubleshoot issues of continuity and change from
Mugabe’s reign into Mnangagwa’s Second Republic. In doing so the book attempts
to respond to the grand question: “To what extent has Mugabeism that was the
hallmark of Mugabe’s reign, continued or discontinued into the Second
Republic?” The volume, which comes as a sequel to The end of an era? Robert
Mugabe and a conflicting legacy, is sure to generate interest and responses
from students and academics in the fields of History, International Studies,
Political Science, Sociology and Social anthropology, as well as from
practitioners in the human rights, transitional jusrtice, conflict resolution,
security studies and diplomatic fields.
At Nature’s Edge Gunnel Cederlöf 2018-09-18 In an epoch when environmental
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issues make the headlines, this is a work that goes beyond the everyday.
Ecologies as diverse as the Himalayas and the Indian Ocean coast, the Negev
desert and the former military bases of Vietnam, or the Namib desert and the
east African savannah all have in common a long-time human presence and the
many ways people have modified nature. With research covering countries from
Asia, Africa, and Australia, the authors come together to ask how and why human
impacts on nature have grown in scale and pace from a long pre-history. The
chapters in this volume illumine specific patterns and responses across time,
going beyond an overt centring of the European experience. The tapestry of life
and the human reshaping of environments evoke both concern and hope, making it
vital to understand when, why, and how we came to this particular turn in the
road. Eschewing easy labels and questioning eurocentrism in today’s climate
vocabulary, this is a volume that will stimulate rethinking among scholars and
citizens alike.
Africa in World Affairs Rajen Harshé 2019-05-06 Africa finds itself at the
centre stage of world politics in the twenty-first century. To truly determine
its rising influence and role in world affairs would mean unravelling the
politics of imperialism, the Cold War and globalisation. Going beyond EuroAmerican perspectives, this book presents a comprehensive study of Africa and
its role in world politics. Africa in World Affairs: • Closely examines the
transition of Africa in its colonial and post-colonial phases; • Explores the
intellectual history of modern Africa through liberation struggles, social
movements, leaders and thinkers; • Investigates the continent’s relationships
with former colonial powers such as Britain, France and Portugal; untangles
complexities of French neo-colonialism and sheds light on the role of the
superpower, such as the USA and major and rising powers like China and India; •
Highlights complex and wide-ranging diversities of the region, and the ways in
which it continues to negotiate with issues of modernity, racism and
globalisation. A core text on Africa and the world, this book will be
indispensable for students of African studies, politics and international
relations, and history. It will also be a must-read for policymakers, diplomats
and government think tanks.
Guerrilla Radios in Southern Africa Sekibakiba Peter Lekgoathi 2020 "This
collection brings together essays on the role that radio played in political
resistance against oppressive regimes during the period of the armed struggle
in the region"-The History and Political Transition of Zimbabwe Sabelo J. Ndlovu-Gatsheni
2020-10-21 This book is the first to tackle the difficult and complex politics
of transition in Zimbabwe, with deep historical analysis. Its focus is on a
very problematic political culture that is proving very hard to transcend. At
the center of this culture is an unstable but resilient ‘nationalist-military’
alliance crafted during the anti-colonial liberation struggle in the 1970s.
Inevitably, violence, misogyny and masculinity are constitutive of the
political culture. Economically speaking, the culture is that of a
bureaucratic, parasitic, primitive accumulation and corruption, which include
invasion and emptying of state coffers by a self-styled ‘Chimurenga
aristocracy.’ However, this Chimurenga aristocracy is not cohesive, as the
politics that led to Robert Mugabe’s ousting from power was preceded by dirty
and protracted internal factionalism. At the center of the factional politics
was the ‘first family’:Robert Mugabe and his wife, Grace Mugabe. This book
offers a multidisciplinary examination of the complex contemporary politics in
Zimbabwe, taking seriously such issues as gender, misogyny, militarism,
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violence, media, identity, modes of accumulation, the ethnicization of
politics, attempts to open lines of credit and FDI, national healing, and the
national question as key variables not only of a complete political culture but
also of difficult transitional politics.
Gender, Protests and Political Change in Africa Awino Okech 2020-07-03 This
book brings together conceptual debates on the impact of youth-hood and gender
on state building in Africa. It offers contemporary and interdisciplinary
analyses on the role of protests as an alternative route for citizens to
challenge the ballot box as the only legitimate means of ensuring freedom.
Drawing on case studies from seven African countries, the contributors focus on
specific political moments in their respective countries to offer insights into
how the state/society social contract is contested through informal channels,
and how political power functions to counteract citizen’s voices. These
contributions offer a different way of thinking about state-building and
structural change that goes beyond the system-based approaches that dominate
scholarship on democratization and political structures. In effect, it provides
a basis for organizers and social movements to consider how to build solidarity
beyond influencing government institutions. Chapters 3, 5, and 6 are available
open access under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International License via
link.springer.com.
Teaching African History in Schools 2020-11-04 Emerging from the pioneering
work of the African Association for History Education (AHE-Afrika), Teaching
African History in Schools offers an original Africa-centred contribution to
existing research and debates in the international field of history education.
Middle Eastern and African Perspectives on the Development of Public Relations
T. Watson 2014-11-06 The National Perspectives on the Development of Public
Relations: Other Voices series is the first to offer an authentic world-wide
view of the history of public relations. It will feature six books, five of
which will cover continental and regional groups. This third book in the series
focuses on the Middle East and Africa.
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